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BOTANY RAIL DUPLICATION 
08 August 2022                                                           Reference: BRD19 

HIGH IMPACT OUT-OF-HOURS WORKS, 13-15 AUGUST 
 

WHEN:  10.30pm, Friday 12 August to 6am Monday 15 August 

WHAT:   Weekend track closure work. The following activities will take place at various locations 

along the project alignment, within and close to the rail corridor: 
 

• Track excavation and installation of precast panels on Robey Street bridge 

• Rail cutting and vibration rolling along Robey Street bridge 

• Piling works at O’Riordan Street and Robey Street bridges 

• Concrete works at Mill Stream 

• Track reconstruction work at the Kelloggs siding, Banksmeadow, and Banksia site compound, 

including saw cutting of rail and tamping of the rail ballast. 

NOISE AND VIBRATION: Some of these works will be noisy. Piling will involve intermittent high noise 

during installation of the pile casings, and this will be audible at nearby properties. Saw cutting of rail, 

various track works and tamping of the rail ballast (compacting the rock layer underneath the rail tracks) 

will also be audible at nearby properties. Lower impact construction works will be occurring at other times 

during the weekend possessions. 

Every effort will be made to keep noisy work to a minimum and reduce impacts to the community 

where possible. The Noise and Vibration fact sheet located at botanyduplication.com.au identifies 

construction activities and their associated noise levels in decibels (dBA).  

Management measures include respite periods for high noise activities, non-tonal reversing and other 

equipment alarms (white noise instead of a ‘beep-beep’), turning off equipment when not in use, and 

installing noise blankets where practicable.  

TRAFFIC CHANGES: Closures of the left turn lane on Qantas Drive approaching Robey Street will take 

place over the track closure weekend, from 11pm Friday 12 August to 5am Monday 15 August. 

Additional night shift lane closures over the track closure weekend will also be implemented on Qantas 

drive (between Robey and O’Riordan Streets) between 11pm and 5am. This is to allow for deliveries of 

materials and equipment. Traffic controllers will be on site to assist motorists and pedestrians.  

EQUIPMENT: excavators, drum rollers, tampers, rail saws, rail turnout machine, front end loader, 

hand tools, construction vehicles. 

COVID: All teams will follow the relevant safety protocols and Government guidelines relating to COVID. 

Thank you for your patience while this work takes place. For further information about the work or to provide 

feedback, please contact ARTC Enviroline on 1300 550 402, email botanyduplication@jhg.com.au or 

write to: Level 3, 65 Pirrama Road, Pyrmont NSW 2009 and quote reference number BRD19. 

If you have any comments or questions about planned work in your area, including out-of-hours work, 

please email botanyduplication@jhg.com.au.  
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WANT TO KNOW MORE? 
p: 1300 550 402 

e: botanyduplication@jhg.com.au 

w: botanyduplication.com.au 

 
Register for project updates by hovering 

your phone over the code. 


